
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to invite you to an informational meeting about Choptank Fiber - our 
broadband affiliate. As promised, we will begin connecting members to high-speed internet 
in the very near future. We are delighted to partner with Somerset County government and 
the State of Maryland for grant funding to expedite connections for you and your neighbors. 

We expect to start construction in the next couple of weeks. Dependable high-speed 
internet will become available over the next five months.  

Join us at our meeting to learn how to be notified when service is available, to evaluate 
packages, and to have all your questions answered.  

 

Please join us on: 

Tuesday, July 20, 2021 
5:30pm to 7:30pm 

Somerset County Technical High School 
7994 Tawes Campus Dr, Westover, MD 21871 

As always, the Cooperative and its Board of Directors are honored to work together to 

deliver the services our members need. 

 
 
 
If you cannot attend the meeting, but want more information, make sure to register on the 
Choptank Fiber website at: www.choptankfiber.com/.  
By registering, you will receive launch updates and the opportunity to sign-up for service as 

soon as it is available at your address.   

https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=30731100&msgid=211676&act=HUB6&c=1613715&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.choptankfiber.com%2F&cf=7500&v=f10893d94ab1356026b960f1929b35b3535c3b3938ab137d85908977d79cad71

